
CALIFORNIA ASSOCIATION FFA 

STATE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

 
The meeting of the State FFA Executive Committee was called to order by President Catharine Kuber at 
7:30 p.m. on April 17, 2008 in Salon A2 of the Radisson Hotel in Fresno, California. Present were David 
Jones, State Vice President; Michelle Jimenez, State Secretary; Aubrey Bull, State Treasure; Kate 
Tscharner, State Reporter; Vernon Clark, State Sentinel; Jesse Early, Past State President; Mandy Fry, 
North Coast President; Abigail Ryan, San Joaquin President; Graham Blagg, Superior Reporter; Kristen 
Steves, Central President; Marlene Romero, South Coast President; Levy Randolph, Southern President; 
Bob Heuvel, State FFA Advisor; Greg Beard, South Coast Advisor; Ken Harris, San Joaquin Advisor; 
Jean Landeen, Central Advisor; Hugh Mooney, North Coast Advisor; Jack Havens, Southern Advisor; 
Jeanette Sturzen, Superior Advisor; Zach Leonardi, 2008-09 North Coast President; Jackie Garcia, 2008-
09 San Joaquin President; Brady Revels, National FFA Vice President; Becky Sullivan, National FFA 
Secretary; Katie Otto, FFA Financial Services Director; Adrienne Bradley, 2008-09 Superior President; 
Kaylyn Schiber, 2008-09 Central President; Tatiana Prestininzi, 2008-09 Southern President; Sam Doty, 
2008-09 South Coast President; Mandi Ramirez, Soledad FFA Advisor; Art Parham, Fresno State; Josiah 
Mayfield, New Assistant State Advisor; Susan Vaughn, Fresno State; Rosco Vaughn, Fresno State; and 
Charles Parker, Assistant State Advisor.   
 
The Opening Ceremony was conducted by the State FFA Officers and the meeting began with a welcome 
from Catharine Kuber, State FFA President. 
 
State FFA Executive Committee Minutes 
Vernon Clark, State Sentinel, moved and it was seconded to accept the minutes from the February State 
Executive Committee meeting. Motion passed by a voice vote. 
 
National Officer Greetings 
Brady Revels, National FFA Vice President, and Becky Sullivan, National FFA Secretary, brought 
greetings from the 2007-2008 National Officer Team.  They expressed their pleasure for being in 
California and eagerness to meet as many members as possible. 
 
Regional Reports 
Regional reports were presented by each of the current and newly elected Regional Presidents.  The 
regional presidents were commended for an outstanding job. 
 
State Leadership Conference Review  
Mr. Parker reviewed the conference program highlighting changes and sharing information updating all 
present on the exciting activities planned for the conference. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 
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